
Message of the Chair of the Committee of Convention 108, Alessandra Pierucci: 

“On behalf of the Advisory Committee of Convention 108, that I have the honour to preside, I 

wish to demonstrate a deep appreciation for the excellent work done by the Albanian authority in 

the promotion of the right to data protection, for its dynamism and collaborative spirit in the 

environment of the international community, revealed in particular in its participation in the 

work of the Committee. 

With a great pleasure I accepted the invitation to attend the Spring Conference, event particularly 

meaningful for the European Authorities on data protection that the Albanian authority 

generously offers to host in Tirana in May. 

A warm wish from the whole Committee for a favourable tenth anniversary of this important 

institution.” 

 


